
Childcare Health Concern Follow-Up 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: Dr. [Pediatrician's Name] 

Practice: [Pediatrician's Practice Name] 

Address: [Pediatrician's Address] 

City, State, Zip: [Insert City, State, Zip] 

Dear Dr. [Pediatrician's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on the recent health concerns we 

discussed regarding [Child's Full Name], who is [Child's Age/Date of Birth]. As you may recall, 

[briefly summarize the health concern]. 

Since our last visit, I have observed the following changes: [list any symptoms, improvements, 

or new concerns]. Additionally, we have implemented some recommendations such as [mention 

any treatments, medications, or lifestyle changes]. 

I would appreciate your guidance on [ask specific questions or requests for further 

recommendations]. Your expertise is invaluable as we navigate [Child's Name]'s health journey. 

Thank you for your continued support and care. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Relationship to the Child] 


